
International Shrimper Week – Milford Haven 
June 19th – June 30th 2025 

 

 
 
 
For 2025 we return to the sheltered waters of Milford Haven, based at Neyland Yacht 
Haven. This offers launching facilities, a bar and restaurant and unfettered access to 
the estuary. Planned destinations include Pembroke Castle Moat, Dale, several trips 
to the upper reaches of the Haven and, weather permitting, a trip to Skomer Island, 
home to one of the largest Puffin nesting colonies in Europe.  The event programme 
is being prepared and will be posted on this website when available.  
 
Places will be limited so please respond to national-secretary@shrimperowners.org 
before midnight on December 14, 2024 to register your interest.   
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